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DeSCriptOD Notes Young confirms that it is appropriate for the OSTP
Carcinogen Document to be presented and discussed
at the 1984 Annual Toxicology Forum at the Given
Institute for Pathobiology, 16-19 July 1984. See item
1390 for the forum proceedings.
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EXECUTIVE .,£NT
OFFICE OF SC ,Y POLICY

July 13, 1984

MEMORANDUM FOR/JEWRY JENNINGS

FROM: f^&LvW YOUNG
mr

SUBJECT: 1984 Toxicology Forum, and Presentation of
OSTP Carcinogen Document

This is to confirm our discussion that it is appropriate for
the OSTP Carcinogen Document to be presented and discussed
at the 1984 Annual Toxicology Forum at the Given Institute
for Pathobiology 16-19 July 1984 in Aspen, Colorado. The
opportunity for such a scientific body to discuss the merits
of this document should certainly enhance its acceptance by
the scientific community. I have attached a copy of programs
for your inspection. As noted six government scientists will
participate in this activity and expenses have been provided
for the Toxicology Forum. I have reviewed the presentations
and I believe they reflect our document and are appropriate
for presentation.


